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Information about The Royal Society
Address
6-9 Carlton House Terrace
London SW1Y 5AG
Tel: +44 207 451 2500
Maps

Google | Bing | OpenStreetMap
Getting here

Public transport links

Underground stations: Charing Cross and Piccadilly Circus

Bus routes: 12, 13, 15 and 453.

Coach station: Connections from Victoria coach station
Car and coach parking

We are located within the congestion charge zone. On-street parking on Carlton House Terrace and Waterloo Place is available for up to four hours, priced at £11.38 per 2 hours. The Cavendish Carpark is also close by.

Chartered coaches are able to drop off and pick up in front of the building but are unable to park. There are several coach parks nearby.
Disabled parking permit holders

Subject to availability, there are a limited number of parking spaces immediately outside the front door which can be booked in advance for Blue Badge holders. Please contact the reception team if you would like to reserve one of these spaces.  

Bicycle parking

There are cycle racks along Carlton House Terrace on either side of the Duke of York monument.

Arriving at 6-9 Carlton House Terrace

The main entrance to the building has five steps, with a handrail, which lead up to the ground floor of the building. 

To the right of the main entrance is an external platform lift (max. weight 1350kg) which is operable by reception staff. There is a call button to the right of the entrance steps which will allow visitors to call a member of staff to operate the lift.

Entrance doors to the building are transparent glass with transparent handles.

Bikes can be locked securely to the left of the entrance steps. 

Access to all floors

Lifts are available for access to the basement level or first floor. 

Toilets

The main toilets are in the basement and can be reached via the lift or stairs in reception. There is an accessible toilet on the ground floor behind the reception area and an ambulant toilet in the basement. 

There are baby changing facilities in all the toilets in the basement and in the accessible toilet behind reception. We would ask that the baby change facilities in the accessible toilets are only used by parents/carers that specifically require the use of an accessible toilet, as baby changes facilities are available elsewhere. 

